
 
      

ACTION 
 
 
TITLE: Acknowledge Receipt of the Certification of  

the 2021 School Board Election for the Special 
School District of Fort Smith 

 
DATE:     May 24, 2021 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Terry Morawski, Ed.D. 
     Superintendent 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:    
 
Results of the 2021 School Board Election for the Special School District of Fort Smith (Fort 
Smith Public Schools) are expected to be certified on May 24 by the Sebastian County Board of 
Election Commissioners. If the certification is received prior to the May 24 Board meeting, a 
copy of the signed original certification will be attached as a separate document in the 
electronic agenda.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
The administration will recommend that the Board acknowledge receipt of the election results 
during the May 24 meeting. If the Board agrees, the motion would read: 
 
Move to acknowledge receipt of the election results as detailed in the agenda packet. 


